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October 22, 1980

.

Ms. Amy Fadida
Conn 1unications Representative
C&P Telephone
Wheaton Plaza Office Building North
2730 University Boulevard, West
Government Marketing - Suite 503 IN RESPONSE REFER

'Wheaton, MD 20902 TO F01A-80-525

Dear Ms. Fadida:

This is in response to your 'etter dated October 7,1980, in which you
requested a copy of NRC cont act 05-80-290..

Copies of all NRC contracts are routinely made available for public
inspection and copying in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),1717 H
Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20555. Often contracts are voluminous due
to numerous attachments, such as general terms and conditions. Therefore,
you may wish to visit the PDR to inspect this contract and then decide
what portions, if any, you want copied. You may obtain a copy of this
contract by calling (202-634-3273) or writing the PDR. The NRC has a
contract with a, private contractor to copy records. The private contractor
charges $0.05 per page for copies of records.

Sincerely,

pu
J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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